
Item 4 – Consideration of Comments Received on Proposed 2021 DFCs 

 

A Public Hearing for Comments on the Proposed 2021 Desired Future Conditions of all 
aquifers will be conducted at 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 10, 2021. This agenda item 
is intended to allow the Board to discuss any comments received and act on the 
comment(s) if deemed appropriate. Comments will be received through Monday, July 
26, 2021. 


